April 23,2021

Mr. Ryan Brumfield, PE

Interim Director

Integrated Mobility Division (PTD, Bike, Ped)
North Carolina Department of Transportation
1550 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1550

Dear Mr. Brumfield,

On behalf of the High Point Urbanized Area Metropolitan Planning Organization, I would like to
request that American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds apportioned to the High Point Urbanized
Area, be allocated to recipients in the UZA, as described below. Identified below is the
maximum amount of ARPA funds available to each municipality to support operating, capital
and planning activities.

Guilford County $ 14,252
Davidson County $ 33,848
PART $ 250,00
High Point $ 758,976

$§ 1,057,076

If you have any questions, please contact Greg Venable, Transportation Planning Administrator
at 336-883-3310.

Sincerely,

Yieal frimn
Neal Grimes

TAC Chairman

¢: Andrew Edmonds, Transportation Planner, City of High Point
Richard Jones, Transportation Manager, Davidson County
Mark McDonald, P.E., Transportation Director, City of High Point
Scott Rhine, Executive Director, Piedmont Authority for Regional Transportation
Greg Venable, Transportation Planning Administrator, City of High Point
Angela Wynes, Transit Manager, City of High Point
Irma Zimmerman, Transportation Supervisor, Guilford County






